
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
February 12, 2009  
 
Dave Taylor 
PacifiCorp 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
 Re: PacifiCorp Annual Acquisition Compliance Report 
  Docket Nos. 08-999-02 and 05-035-54 
  
Dear Mr. Taylor, 
 
On May 30, 2008, the Public Service Commission received your Compliance Filing Pursuant to 
Commitment 49 of Stipulation Appendix A, Consolidated List of Commitments. 
 
The Public Service Commission has also received the response of the Division of Public Utilities 
on January 26, 2009, recommending that the Commission acknowledge the Annual Acquisition 
Compliance Report with the recommendation to make improvements to future Reports by 
including any studies or documents that have been created during the preceding year that are the 
basis of compliance with the Acquisition commitments, or alternatively, make sure the Division 
had been previously provided with such studies or other documents. 
 
If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6716 or email 
at jorchard@utah.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
                                                                                                       
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
 
JPO/tab 
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